Dear Jim,

11/17/74

After thinking about your suggestion to delay sending Bud the latter of which I teld you I came to agree with your view that the timing will be better later and I'm delaying mailing it.

I have like it uside and at some future date will sail it.

Recever, with those two newest evidences of curveillance and with his unilateral abundament of what was to have seen his first neve, the effort to give him sems buckbone and lawyorly integrity will have to be nade.

This is separate from the clear understanding he must have, that he is not to try to exploit me any more, whether it he by going off and not coing deadline work or by refusing to repay legitizate costs.

And other bullhandedness and utupidition.

iest.

the office